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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, February 06, 2017 9:48 AM
To: 'billpamp@cs.com'
Subject: RE: Water rate for Utilities Inc customers

Good morning Ms. Hendricks, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160101-WS and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
From: Angie Calhoun  
Sent: Monday, February 06, 2017 8:49 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: RE: Water rate for Utilities Inc customers 
 
For docket 160101. 
 
From: Collin Roehner On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Monday, February 06, 2017 8:29 AM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Cc: Angie Calhoun 
Subject: FW: Water rate for Utilities Inc customers 
 
Please see the e-mail below.  Please let us know whether this needs to be entered in CMS as consumer correspondence, 
and what docket it should be placed in. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
From: Pam Hendricks [mailto:billpamp@cs.com]  
Sent: Saturday, February 04, 2017 3:19 PM 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
FEB 06, 2017
DOCUMENT NO. 01453-17
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To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Water rate for Utilities Inc customers 
 
I do not think it is right for others to pay for upkeep on water systems outside of their area.  Perhaps if the rates were not 
going up so drastically it would not be felt as much.  At this point I would vote no for this increase.    
 
Thank you 
 
Pam Hendricks 
127 Eastern Fork 
Longwood, FL 32750 
407-332-7064 

billpamp@cs.com 




